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Stuart Pole <stuartpole@btinternet.com> 18 June 2018 at 15:47 

 

TRACKS’ members 

 

Thank you to all who, yet again, emailed HBC to register your concern at the continuing 

unsatisfactory situation. 

 

In brief: 
 

HBC continues to work on developing its next scheme for Newberries.   
HBC does so ‘behind closed doors’, without input from or communication with 

TRACKS (you).  
Since May HBC has rejected all requests that it now meet with TRACKS (you).  
Cllr. Bright has informed a resident he believes TRACKS may have a political agenda, 

also hopes of political office. For the record, TRACKS has never had either – also, no 

evidence to the contrary has ever existed.  
Cllr. Morris has informed a resident he was unable to confirm TRACKS was GDPR 

compliant. For the record, TRACKS notified Cllr. Morris that it was GDPR 

compliant seven days prior to him so informing the resident.  
 

N.B. The residents’ emails (to which above replies were made) contained no reference to 

“politics” or “GDPR”. 

 

TRACKS has secured a meeting with APC and continues trying to secure one with HBC 

– your MP’s assistance to achieve this has been sought. 

 

Regards 

 

TRACKS’ Committee 

 

Cc. Oliver Dowden M.P. 
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